
 
 
 
 
                        
 
 
 

  Principal: Mrs Fran Campbell 

  30 October 2018  
Stage Two Camp 

Final Reminder and Information 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
Our trip to The Outdoor Adventure Camp in Wisemans Ferry is fast approaching. Over the two days 
students will be involved in Mud Mania, Flying Fox, Archery and an Eco Bushwalk. There is a night 
time activity of Minute to Win It. The students will participate in an activity where it is possible they 
may get wet. Please ensure you have 2 sets of clothes and 2 sets of shoes that can get wet or 
possibly muddy. 
 
Please read through the following forms listed below and attached to this note and ensure 
that you have completed the medical and consent form as well as any medication or dietary 
requirements.  

 
- Equipment Checklist 
- Medical and Consent Form 
- Current Medication/Dietary Requirement Form 
- Parental Acknowledgement and Consent Form  

 
It is important that all forms are completed correctly, signed and returned to school no later than 
Thursday 8th November 2018.  
 
 
If your child requires medication, please have it clearly labelled with their name and clear instructions 
for the dosage requirements. It will need to be handed to Mrs Hawes on the morning we leave.  
 
Students are not permitted to bring any electronic devices; this includes cameras and mobile phones. 
The school has the teacher’s mobile numbers and can contact them in the case of an emergency. 
 
Departure and Arrival 
The bus will depart Luddenham Public School no later than 8am. Please be at Luddenham Public 
School no later than 7:30am. We will be leaving the camp at 1:30pm on Friday 16th November 2018 
and will arrive at Luddenham Public School at approximately 3:15pm. Should there be any delay 
returning, the school will be notified and a message will be communicated to all parents.  
 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Sean Holmes       Lyndall Hawes 
Relieving Principal                  Organising Teacher 
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